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Yateley School 2022 A-Level/BTEC/CACHE results  
 
Yateley students are celebrating superb results in their A-level, BTEC and CACHE courses! The Sixth 
Form’s track record has continued to be upheld and results were consequently in line with the excellent 
standard achieved over the past three years, and are an improvement on 2019 levels with the 
percentage of top grades increasing.  Results of course follow a return to the normal routine of public 
examinations. 
 
These fantastic results mean that Yateley students are once again exceptionally well placed to secure 
their choice of destinations; whether in higher education, training or employment. Each year a 
significant number of Yateley students progress to university, with many students heading to the 
most competitive degree courses. 
 

 
Within a very accomplished cohort there have been outstanding individual performances. Jack Benyon is 
the top performer with four A* grades at A’ Level; he will be reading Discrete Mathematics at University 
of Warwick. He is very closely followed by Sophie Green, Harry Harris, Euan Lowther-Allias and Charlie 
Rhodes-Peel who all achieved three A* grades. We would also like to congratulate Amy Capp on 
securing her place to study medicine, to Ellen Chelberg on her place at Cambridge University and to 
both Joshua Williams and Phoebe Shea on confirming their places at Oxford.  
 

   
Jack Benyon Ellen Chelberg High-achieving Yateley School Students 

 
The following subjects all achieved particularly highly, with at least 75% of students gaining an A*-B 
grade; Art, Computer Science, Further Maths, Politics, Psychology, Religious Studies, and Childcare.  
 
Headteacher, Paul German said, “I extend my warmest congratulations and thanks to the whole team 
who have excelled themselves and succeeded in setting our young people well on the way towards 
further accomplishment in the future. Recent years have been extremely challenging and it is a measure 
of our extraordinary students’ tenacity and adaptability that they have achieved so well and retained 
their good humour in difficult times”. He went on to say that “the return to public examinations has been 
welcome, but then subject to unhelpful recent speculation about results. Grades this year have been 
derived at national level with all students across the country being treated in the same way. We couldn’t 
be prouder of the exceptional, inspiring and talented young people who make up the Yateley School 
student body. Celebrations this year are a fitting reward for the outstanding work and commitment of 
our amazing students, staff and school community.” 
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